
  Page 1 of 1 

 
 

 

ADDENDUM #1 
  

To: All Companies Interested in Submitting a Bid 
From: Heather Mell, Purchasing Agent 

Bid: Switchgear Upgrade at the Police Department (Bid #PUR1017-075);  
Dated:  December 7, 2017 

Subject: Addendum #1 (1 page) 
Date: December 14, 2017 

 

 

The following questions and/or clarifications were asked relative to the above-listed Request for Bid. This 
memo is sent for clarification to all companies to whom the bid was sent. 
 
 
 
Notes from Pre-Bid Meeting:   

 If the concrete pad needs to be expanded for the new switchgear unit, Contractor shall add on to the 
existing concrete pad. 

 Option 1, Contractor shall use existing wiring and enunciator.   

 Option 2, Conduit is currently run from the switchgear to the building.  Contractor shall splice the 
wiring and reroute from the 3rd floor to the 1st floor electrical room. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

All addenda that you receive shall become a part of the contract documents and shall be 
acknowledged and dated on the bottom of the Signature Page (page 22). The deadline for bid 
submittal is Wednesday, December 20, 2017 at 3:00pm CST. 


